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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG Plc. 

on concluding a non-binding Memorandum of Understanding 
 
4iG Public Limited Company (hereinafter referred to as: “4iG”) hereby informs the participants of the 
capital market that today a non-binding Memorandum of Understanding was signed between 4iG and 
the Albanian Government for the construction of a new submarine high-capacity data cable link 
between Egypt and Albania, opening a new data gateway to Europe. 
 
Following the signing of the non-binding Term Sheet with Telecom Egypt in Budapest on 1 February, the 
Albanian Government today also expressed its commitment to the investment in the intercontinental 
submarine data cable system between Egypt and Albania. The planned submarine cable system will 
open a new data gateway to Europe and will provide an alternative route to the existing Mediterranean 
data links. The Albanian end point of the cable system could provide the shortest route to Frankfurt and 
other important international traffic destinations in Eastern and Central Europe and the Balkans, such 
as Belgrade, Sofia, Vienna and Budapest. 
 
The previously published extraordinary announcement on the Term Sheet concluded with Telecom 
Egypt is available at the following link: 
https://www.bet.hu/site/newkib/en/2024.02./Extraordinary_Announcement_of_4iG_Plc._on_concl
uding_a_non-binding_Term_Sheet_129013096 
 
Budapest, 5 February 2024 
 
 

4iG Plc.  
 

http://www.4ig.hu/
https://www.bet.hu/site/newkib/en/2024.02./Extraordinary_Announcement_of_4iG_Plc._on_concluding_a_non-binding_Term_Sheet_129013096
https://www.bet.hu/site/newkib/en/2024.02./Extraordinary_Announcement_of_4iG_Plc._on_concluding_a_non-binding_Term_Sheet_129013096

